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People with mobility disability conditions ( wheelchair user ) SHOULD NOT be physically 

carried up steps to board a plane. At smaller airports ( Fredericton) some airlines ( 

Sunwing) are not equipped to board wheelchair users in the proper method. The most 

effective method would be a mobile enclosed vertical lift , which would cover ALL types 

of planes. Thanks for your time. 

Carl. 
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